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Comments: South Red Bird Wildlife Enhancement Project

Please do not bulldoze and destroy large swathes of the South Redbird area in order to promote the growth of

Oak and maple. This can be done by cutting young tulip poplar and maple more heavily, still enhancing early

seral and young forest habitats, especially for grouse. 

 

Kentucky Heartwood will be submitting detailed comments with good suggestions for how to be better stewards

of this, our Commonwealth's public land. Please consider their comments when making your decision. We cannot

lose our beautiful forests. It is important for our environment, tourism, and quality of life.

 

Thank you!  


